
  

 

 From the President’s Pole 

 
Well, can the fishing get any better?  Almost all the landings’ boats are 

booked days in advance and the terrific fish counts are the reason. I was 

just on the Chubasco II during a great Calico Bass bite. The bass really 

started biting during a 45 minute thunder shower. The largest bass was 7 

1/2 Lbs.  There are still lots of good fishing days ahead so help the local 

economy and go fishing. 

 

The Club Picnic was wonderful and everyone seemed to enjoy the evening 

time setting at beautiful Lake Dixon. Brenda McQueen orchestrated a 

great event. The food was outstanding. Thank you to everyone who helped 

out and/or brought a dish. 

 

Our fall season is fast approaching with campouts, community and club 

events. Campouts include June Lake, Pinezanita/Cuyamaca, and Lake 

Hemet.  

 

The Escondido Trout Derby is November 8th thru the 11th. This is a fun 

event and really supports  our community.  

 

The November club events include the Turkey Fry on the 12th, and the deli-

cious Bake sale on 14th.  Be sure not to miss these two as they are always 

wonderful to the palate. 

 

Our Awards Banquet/ Holiday Party is at the Country Club of Rancho 

Bernardo on December 3, 2014.  We also have the club’s major fund raiser, 

the Viejas Bus trip in December.  

 

Please sign up early for these great activities to insure their suc-

cess!!!   

 

Our annual club elections will be coming soon. We are always looking for 

members to join our board. New faces and ideas are wonderful assets to 

ensure the club maintains an environment that is enjoyable and satisfying 

for the entire membership. Please contact our nominating committee, Bill 

Kirchnavy, Dick Montague or Ron Parker. 

 

Everyone have a great month and keep the dust off the fishing gear!!! 
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Dick Montague 
Program Director 

PROGRAM 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2014 

FRESH WATER  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
June Lake …. September 21 to 28, 2014            (Pine Cliff Resort Campgrounds) 

For information call Gene and Margie Lovelady (760-749-0933) or John and Linda Perdue (760-744

-9334). They are currently taking signups. 

‘Adventure in Camping’ offers rental campers. You rent it; they park it and hook it up for you. For more 

information call (760-935-4890).  

 

Lake Cuyamaca …. October 19 to 24,2014           (Pinezanita Campgrounds) 

Wagon Masters will be Larry and Betty Allen with Tom with Carmen Martinez assisting. Signups will 

be available at the general meetings. 

Guest cottages are available through the Pinezanita Campgrounds (760-765-0429). 

For Sleeping Cabins contact Lake Cuyamaca (760-765-0515)  

Rental campers can be obtained through Cruise America, 13056 Poway Road, Poway, CA, 92064 (858-

513-1083). 

 

Lake Hemet …. November 16 to 21, 2014 

Bob and Karen Taylor and Ron and Carol Parker will be Wagon Masters. Call or come to the general 

meeting to signup. 

 

Lake Cahuilla …. January 19th to 24th, 2015 

John and Linda Perdue will be Wagon Masters. Reservations were available starting July 19th, 2014. 

Call 1-800-234-7275 to make yours.  Signups need to be made early. 

 

Lake Lopez …. April 12th to 19th, 2015 

Dick and Laura Montague will be Wagon Masters. Reservations can currently be made by calling  

805-489-1006. 

   

 Larry Jauert 
Freshwater Vice President 

SEPTEMBER SPEAKER 
Our September 12th guest speaker will be Shauna Barton, Izorline International technical representa-

tive.  Shauna will be discussing Izorline's most current fishing products, current deep sea fishing condi-

tions and will present a special knot tying demonstration for all types of fresh water and ocean fishing 

conditions. Shauna is a dynamic speaker with a lot of fishing experience. 

 

OCTOBER SPEAKER 
Our October10th guest speaker will be Brandon Hayward, editor of The Bight magazine and local white 

sea bass fishing guide.  Brandon will be discussing techniques on how to catch the big one (white sea 

bass). Brando is an entertaining speaker, a knowledgeable writer with local freshwater and deep sea fish-

ing experience.  He is  the author of “The Southern California  Angler, a modern guide to Southern Cali-

fornia Sport Fishing”. 
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FRESH WATER 

CLUB BUSINESS 

 

2015 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
The Nominating Committee for our club is seeking volunteers that would be interested in serving on 

the 2015 Board of Directors. We will be having elections at the November General Meeting. Having 

served on the Board of Directors for several years in various capacities I can truthfully say that it has 

been very rewarding and enjoyable working with the leaders of the Senior Anglers of Escondido. Helping 

to determine the direction of our club and having the satisfaction of seeing different projects/activities 

implemented and succeed has been gratifying. 

 

If you would like to get more involved and/or have questions about helping on this coming year’s Board 

of Directors please call one of the Nominating Committee Members. We would be more than happy to 

answer any questions you have regarding this subject.  

 

 Thanks for your consideration, 

Ron Parker 

 

                           2015 Nominating Committee: 
 

                   Bill Kirchnavy, PP – 760 749-0091 
                   Dick Montague, Program Dir. – 760 745-3836 

                   Ron Parker, PP – 760 745-5751 
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SALT WATER 

                                                     FISHING TRIPS 

 

Well we have had an amazing fishing season and it's still not over!!!  Tuna, 

tuna everywhere.  Even half day trips are catching them.    

Again our lady angler Brenda caught her limits on a great trip August 17-

19.  I am so jealous!  However I am trying out my "finger" in Cabo.  

We had to stop catching Tuna because every cooler on the boat was 

full.  Even the ice cream got sacrificed for freezer space!   What a 

day!  Fourteen anglers caught over 250 fish, about 50 of them were re-

leased. What a day!!!!  Captain Todd on the Voyager really found the 

fish.  We stayed in one place about 3 hours with the bite being constant. 

Then we moved on to look for blue fin, but ended up in another school of yellow fin that we caught  

until the boat was full!  A few dorados were caught as well.  What a day!!! 

 

There are two tuna trips left on Sept 14-16 and Oct 5-7. They are full but Gordon always likes alter-

nates. Call him at 760)729-3523  if you are interested.  

  

SURF FISHING  

Our September Surf Fishing date will be on the 15th at San Onofre State Beach.  We'll be fishing the in-

coming tide and will meet at the Park entrance just north of the power plant at 8:00 AM.  Get some 

blood or sand worms at Pacific Bait and Tackle and bring some Gulp sandworms and sand crabs along 

with some swim baits and jigs.  You'll need a chair, shovel, pole holder and a snack.  Don has never 

fished here before but a couple of members have expressed an interest in checking it out.  You'll find 

the directions on the web.  If you have questions call Don (760-224-3458).   

 

I received our Membership book from IGFA.  We now have the official Fishing Bible for reference to 

Salt, Fresh and Fly fishing.  Thank you for joining the IGFA.  

 

   

 

 

Barbara Gattuso 
Saltwater Vice President                                                                                          

CLUB FUN 

Barbara Gattuso 
Event Chairperson December 10, 2

014 

We still need signups for the Viejas Trip to make it happen.  This 

is our annual fundraiser for OUR club so ask your neighbors and 

friends.  Sign up at the next meeting.  December will be here before 

we know it!!! 
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MORE CLUB FUN 

 

 CLUB PICNIC 
 
The August Club Picnic turned out to be a great success!  There were 53 joining us for some really good 

eats including BBQ ribs, chicken, dogs, an abundance of every kind of side dish, followed up by glorious 

pies and desserts galore!  Yum!!!  We are blessed with some really good cooks! 

  

The weather was great.  Lake Dixon and shoreline were incredibly beautiful in the early evening.  It was 

cool and comfortable as we indulged ourselves and played some too. 

  

Lots of fun was had as we cheered each other on in the watermelon toss and some lucky tossers  won 

prizes as well. Dave Gehrke did a great job of keeping the game fun and added his own fun challenges 

too. 

  

Don't miss the meeting this time as we hope to have all the photos of folks to take home who were eaten 

by a human size Catfish!   

  

Many thanks to Shirley Loader for being my co-chair and helping lots all along the way.  Also a special 

thanks to Karen and Packy for storing all the supplies, buying and bringing tons of supplies for us.  

Couldn't have done it without them.  

 

Also thanks to Ron and Carol Parker who brought all the dogs, bbq supplies, took all the photos and 

are printing them. The BBQ "guys" did a great job cooking, along with all the folks who brought the fabu-

lous food. 

  

A special thanks to Riana Garcia,  KT and Bob Taylor's granddaughter.  She and her friend actually 

hand painted our Catfish and Watermelon signs.  Wow! What talent and what a gift.  I was blown away 

when I saw them. 

  

A hearty thanks again to all who came and all who helped.  Together we pulled off a real good time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                    

Brenda  Me Queen                                                 

Event Chairperson 
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ESCONDIDO TROUT DERBY 
 

We will be taking signups at our next meeting for the city of Escondido Trout Derby which will be in  

November over the Veteran’s Day weekend. This year the derby will be 4 days starting on Saturday No-

vember the 8th and ending on Tuesday, Veteran’s Day the 11th.   

 

 

We will have the Kiddy Pond, on Saturday and Sunday from 

10AM until Noon and 1PM until 3 PM. So plan on bringing the 

grandkids and tell the neighbors to bring their kids. Ages 7 and 

under and that’s flexible.  

 

 

We still need a lot of help so check out the signups at the next couple of meetings. You’ll enjoy 

yourself and help the club with a very important community event. Thanks and see you are the meeting!                                                                                     

                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                          Catch you later, 

                                                                                                           

TURKEY FRY and SILENT AUCTION 

Sign-ups for the annual Turkey Fry will start at our 

next general  meeting.  This fun and yummy event  

will be held at the Tom and Carmen Martinez resi-

dence at 1903 Cresthaven DR, Vista. The price will 

be $5.00 per person. 

 

The Silent Auction is being handled by Gene and 

Marge Lovelady.  Please bring all items to our meet-

ings or to her residence 31147 Lilac Rd,  Valley Center 

(760-749-0933) or to Tom Martinez’s  residence. 

 

 

EVEN MORE CLUB FUN 

HOOK LINE AND SINKER SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2014 

Tomas and Carmen Martinez 
Event Chairpersons 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Ron Parker 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Mark Your Calendars 

November 12 
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      MEMBERSHIP 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

to 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

to 

 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2014 

OOPS!  We missed you in August. 

 

 Happy Belated Birthday to 

Marlene Soper  

August 17 

 

 

 

9/5 Marcia Walker 

9/8 Gloria Continelli 

9/10 Paul Marx 

9/11 Jim Walker 

9/14 Barbara Gattuso 

9/14 Linda Perdue 

9/18 Bob Prewett 

9/22 Al Phares 

9/24 Ray Beven 

9/24 Kathryn Martineau 

9/24 Richard Montague 

9/26 Ray Plum 

9/28 Donald Continelli 

9/3 Warren & Nat Estes 

9/3 Robert & Alice Lage 

9/13 Dave & Anitra Gehrke 

9/17 Jeri & Edward Poshkus 

9/17 Stan & Mary Kieniewicz 

9/24 James & Diane Lofthouse 

9/27 
Audrey (Mac) & Linda  

McGregor 

10/2 Heather Nelson 

10/4 Gary Loader 

10/4 Bill Trevellyan 

10/8 Armen Tavy 

10/8 Gary Vanderlyke 

10/11 Ken Harrison 

10/11 Peggy Borst 

10/11 Lynda Davidson 

10/13 Sandra Martinez 

10/15 Bob Perdue 

10/16 Dan Newman 

10/16 Jim Reser 

10/17 Gerry Aldridge 

10/20 Carmen Martinez 

10/24 Ron Casapulla 

10/26 Larry Jauert 

10/26 Nobuko Meinershagen 

10/29 Bob Taylor 

10/4 Paul & Deb Marx 

10/18 Robert & Priscilla Melton 

10/23 Carl & Donna Nungesser 

10/24 Norman & Kathryn Martineau 

10/26 Chris & Nobuko Meinershagen 
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Thanks to  

 

our Greeter for September 

Brenda Mc Queen 
 

** October    

** November    

 

 

**Let me know if I can put your 

name here....  

Karen Taylor 
Corresponding Secretary 

The August Membership 

Award 

For 

The Olive Garden 

went to 

 

Karen Taylor 

      MEMBERSHIP 

HOOK LINE AND SINKER SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2014 

Members,  

In October I will start accepting Membership Dues for next year.  The cost is $15.00 for membership and 

an additional $5.00 for those members who do not have e-mail and need their Newsletters mailed.  All 

membership money is due by December 1st, 2014 or a $5.00 late fee will be required. 

 

 

No October Newsletter 
 

You may have noticed, this issue of the Hook, Line 

and Sinker is for September and October.  

 

Your corresponding Secretary will 

be on vacation from late Septem-

ber through early October, so 

there won’t be a separate October 

issue.  

 

 

 

 

Cheryl Brandstrom 
Membership 

   Large Fish Documentation 

Fellow Anglers, 

Be sure to fill out forms for largest fish (for year 

and/or species) class 1 or 2. So far no one has 

turned in any salt water items. They're not hard 

to do. Forms are located on line. There is also one 

at the back of this newsletter.  Print it and keep it 

in your tackle box, that will make it even easier. 

See me or a vice-president if you have any ques-

tions.  

 Dave Gehrke 
Historian 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2014 

Sept 14-16 1 1/2 Day Tuna                                     RB Saltwater 

Sept 15 Surf Fishing   San Onofre State Beach Saltwater 

Sept 21-28 June Lake  Freshwater Campout 

Oct 19—24 Pinezanita/Cuyamaca                           Freshwater Campout 

Oct 27-Nov 1 Cabo Trip                                               Saltwater Adventure 

Nov 8-11 Escondido Trout Derby /Lake Dixon     Community Event 

Nov 12 Turkey Fry Club Event 

Nov 14 Bake Sale Club Event 

Nov 16-21 Lake Hemet Freshwater Campout 

Dec 3 Awards Banquet Club Event 

Dec 10 Viejas  Bus Trip Club Event/Fund Raiser 

HOOK LINE AND SINKER 

  “FISH AND PLAY THE SENIOR ANGLER WAY” 

Senior Anglers of Escondido 
Mailing address and meeting place: 

 

Park Avenue Community Center 
Formerly Joslyn Senior Center 

c/o Senior Anglers of Escondido 

210 PARK Ave. 
Escondido, CA 92025 

 

      General Meeting:        9:30 AM       2nd Friday of the month  
 

www.senioranglersofescondido.net 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2014 
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